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Order of Worship 
 
 

Worship Leader 

Joseph Leonard 
 
 

Thank you, Lord 
 
 

Welcome 
Nathan Madrid 
 
 

Hallelujah, Praise Jehovah! 
I Will Call Upon the Lord 
   

Prayer 
Ken Coffey 
  
 

We Will Glorify 
Great Are You Lord 

When I Survey The Wondrous 
Cross 

 
 

Communion/Offering 
David Gretzmier 

 

Jesus Loves Me 
(Children’s Offering) 
Jesus, You’re My Firm Foundation 
 

 

Message 
Nathan Jorgenson 
 

 

Jesus, Keep Me Near the Cross 
 
 

Shepherd’s Blessing 
Al Morningstar 
 

 
 

…………………………………… 

Attended Nursery available in Room 106, 
intended for babies in the two year old class 

and younger. This is available during the 

entire worship service. 
 

Children's Church available in Room 211, for 
ages 3 through kindergarten. Parents can 
take their children upstairs after the children's 
offering & pick them up immediately after 
worship service concludes. 

3.3.2024 

Upcoming Events 

Mar 4 
New Grief Share Class Begins @ 6:30pm 
Banford House 

Mar 7 
Hilltoppers Luncheon @ 11:15am 
Logan’s Roadhouse Fayetteville 

Mar 10 Mission Sunday 

Mar 10 
Wedding Shower for Alaina Thomas &  
Will Engleman @ 2pm 

Mar 16 RFC Spaghetti Fundraiser @ 5:30pm 

Mar 24 
Easter Egg Hunt 

After Morning Worship 

Rfc new Hampshire mission trip 
This summer we will be going to Littleton, New 
Hampshire! Wayne Burger is the minister in Littleton 
and has started a church in that city this year. He is a 
wonderful man of God and a great evangelist. He was 
an instructor at Bear Valley Bible Institute and serves 
now as an adjunct professor with the school now. 
Wayne has many years of experience in preaching, 
mission work, and planting churches. We will be 
supporting a great work and will learn a lot from 
Wayne in our time with him. 

In our time in Littleton, we will be doing various 
service projects with the community there. This will 
show Christian love to the community members and 
make a great name for the church there. We will be 
working with retirement homes and other community 
members, serving them and loving them.  

Littleton is a beautiful small town in New Hampshire. 
It will be a great experience for us to be able to visit a 
wonderful little town and play a part in growing God’s 
Kingdom where it is not very present at the moment. 
Wayne says the people there do not make religion a 
priority at the moment, so our service to them will 
paint Christianity as something that can bring joy and 
love into their lives.  

I am excited to be leading this group. I am excited to 
go to a new place, meet new people, and create new 
memories. We will grow in our faith a lot in these 
weeks, and we will have a great opportunity to work 
for God.  

Justus Bobo - Interim RFC Minister 

C O N N E C T I N G  P E O P L E  T O  J E S U S  A N D  O N E  A N O T H E R ,   
W H I L E  S E R V I N G  G O D  T O G E T H E R



Those shut in… 

Prayer List 
Prayer Requests will be printed on this list for up to 3 weeks at a time, unless further updates are received by 

the church office. Requests can be submitted by email through Thursday mornings to 

office@mountcomfort.org. Thanks! 
 

Ashley Sanders had an appointment with a hematologist but has not been given a 

diagnosis or answers to what could be causing her twitching. She will have an 
appointment with the neurologist on April 2nd. 

Georgia Ann Yates was able to return home on February 17. She appreciates all of 

the prayers and meals that have been sent during this time! 

Lynda Dotson has been released from the hospital after staying overnight and is 
now recovering at her son’s house. 

Amy Anderson had recent hip replacement surgery. Her doctor said that everything 

went well and she has been released to go home. 
 

Sympathy 
We are saddened to announce that Don Keifer passed away on Feb 27. Services 
were held on Friday, March 1. Please keep his family in your prayers as they go 

through this season of loss.  
 

Thank You 

“Thank you” just doesn’t convey the deep appreciation we have for the prayers, 

support, and encouragement over the past two months. Our God gets the glory for 
all, but you have been then hands and feet in His service ministering to us, and we 

are very grateful. We love you and thank you for everything!  

- Philip & Melinda Gilbey and Glen Wade 

Continue to Remember… 
Eddie Kinzer  

Kyle Hunter  
Becky Tyree  

Glen “Pops” Wade 

Montie Bailey  
Lila Campbell 

Lorene Adams  
Jessica Collins 

Kathy Walsh 

Harold Shook 
Wendi Super 

Janet Riegle 

Mary Bruce 
 

 

Joe Conley 

Idella Courtright 
Kathy Hayes 

Lewis & Libby Laningham 

Jack & Brenda Richardson 
Margie Slasor 

Janice Umberger 

Happy Birthday  
3/3   Benjamin Scott 

3/4   Ricky Scott 
3/5   Roman Burcham 

         Jennifer Emerson 

         Debra Scott 
3/6   Bailee Brandt 

         Kasey Cooper 

         Joanna Hausam 

3/8   Peter West 
3/9   Dick Bradley 

         Samuel Mahaffey 

         Megan Parette 

3/10   Barrett Helms 3/9   Jon & Mary Tannehill 

Happy Anniversary  



News and Notes 
 

Thank you for joining the  Mt Comfort Church of Christ in worship today! We’re glad you are here. 

 
 

An Important Message from Vic Proffitt 

Sometimes in life we have to face reality. 

My reality is that my health is not getting 
any better. After much prayer I am 

resigning as shepherd so I can focus on my 

health. It has been a great 10 years. I covet 

your prayers for my health. Linda and I love 
you and will continue to serve the King of 

the universe. 

In His Service, Victor Proffitt 
 

Children's Ministry Winter and Spring 

Quarter Volunteers: You're invited to a 
come-&-go volunteer appreciation 

breakfast on Sunday, March 3, from 8:30 till 

start of worship. If you helped from Dec. 
through now, please come by & grab a plate 

of goodies! See Sara Chance with any 

questions.  
 
Wedding Shower for Alaina Thomas & Will 

Engleman, March 10th from 2:00-3:30 pm 

here at Mount Comfort. Please see 
theknot.com/willalaina for gift registry.  

 

Upcoming Ladies Day 
Mount Comfort’s Ladies Day will be 

Saturday, April 13th, from 9:00am-1:00pm. 

The topic is “All in God’s Time” and will be 
presented by Anna Wiles, Rebecca 

Vinzant’s daughter. Please pre-register at 

mountcomfort.org/women. 

 
Hilltoppers Luncheon 

Our 55+ Years Group (The Hilltoppers) will 

be going to Logan’s Roadhouse on 
Thursday March 7th @ 11:15am. If you are 

in this age group, you are invited to come 

eat and fellowship with this fun group of 
Christians! The address is 
 

3611 N Shiloh Rd 
Fayetteville, AR 72703 

 
 

Grief Share Class Starting Soon 

Grief Share is a support group for those 

who have lost loved ones. We will be 
starting a new class on March 4th that will 

run for 13 weeks through May 27th, 

meeting at the Banford House from  

6:30pm-8pm. If you or someone you know 
is interested, please contact Melissa 

Jackson at 479-276-4999 or Glenda Davis 

at 479-738-7059. You do not have to attend 
each week to be a part of the class. 

 

Youth Area Wide Worship 
Sunday, March 10th @ 5pm 

The Youth Group will be joining other local 

congregations at Center Street Church of 
Christ for an Area Wide. Please plan to join 

us for this night of pizza and praise. 

 

Bulky Waste Cleanup 
Save the date - April 13 from 7:00 - 1:00pm 

The parking lot will be set up with waste 

and recycling containers to allow 
Fayetteville residents access to bring bulky 

waste items for disposal.  

 
Easter Candy Request 

The Children's Ministry is now accepting 

bags of candy for stuffing Easter eggs. 
Please deposit in the basket near the 

coffee area. Thank you!  
 



 2024 ATTENDANCE RECORDS 

 2024 CONTRIBUTION RECORDS 

Weekly Contribution $12,400.46 

Weekly Budget $18,855.00 

Weekly Average $21,258.09 

Weekly Children’s $70.25 

YTD Children’s $352.96 

Building Expansion Project 

Total Bldg Cost $1,649,637 +/- 

Remaining  Principal $708,187.68 

Bldg Contributions $330,360.34 

2023 Records 

Weekly Contribution $16,610.47 

Weekly Average $18,277.94 

Sunday, February 25 

Bible Class 303 

Worship 490 

Wednesday, February 28 

Devo & Bible Class 109 

  

Our Shepherds 

Joe Foshe  479-601-2122 

Huston Givens  479-443-2702 

Rick Hudgeons 479-799-6470 

Mark Mahaffey  479-263-6674 

Allen Morningstar  616-638-1074 

Matt Morningstar 479-790-8428 

Anthony Spencer 479-238-5187 

Kenneth Wilcox 479-422-0673 

Keith Winn 406-591-5163 

To email a shepherd, please send a 

message to 
elders@mountcomfort.org 

Our Ministers 
Nathan Jorgenson - Pulpit Minister 

njorgenson@mountcomfort.org 

Justus Bobo - Interim Campus Minister 

jbobo@razorbacksforchrist.com 

C.J. Grimes - Youth Minister 

cjgrimes@mountcomfort.org 

Matt Wilson - Involvement Minister 

mwilson@mountcomfort.org 

Sara Chance - Children’s Minister 

schance@mountcomfort.org 

Glenda Davis LPC, LMFT - Christian Counselor 

www.mtcomfortcounseling.com 

Office Hours 
Monday - Friday 

8:30am to 2:30pm 

office@mountcomfort.org 

Razorbacks for christ 
608 N Storer 

Fayetteville AR 72701 

Life Group @ RFC            Sundays @ 5pm 
Freshman Eat & Study @ RFC     Mondays @ 6pm 
Devo @ RFC House                      Tuesdays @ 7pm 
Free Lunch @ RFC            Wednesday 11am - 1pm 
Guys & Gals Study @ RFC          Thursdays @ 7pm 

  Monday - Friday 

  9:00 am - 1:00 pm 
info@mtcomfortsonshineschool.org 

479-316-4597 
After school care until 5 pm. 

Community Food Pantry 
3281 W Mount Comfort Rd 

Open Wednesdays, 9am - 11am 
Members anytime by appointment 

banford@mountcomfort.org 

If you would like to send your 
contribution electronically, 
please scan to be taken to our 
Give+ Portal. 


